
COMBINED MINUTES
SAND CITY ARTS COMMITTEE

September lzth, 20s,, 30u', 2002, 7:00 p.m.

I. Call to Order

II. ROLL CALL
Present at each meeting were Todd, Heinz, Greg, Catherine and Denise.

M. ADDMONS OR CHANGES TO THE AGENDA
None

IV, MINUTES
None of the proposed Minutes were approved at these meetings.

V. NEW BUSINESS
None

VI. UNFINISHEDBUSINESS
October 19h Music Event preparation: Each Committee member gave
updates on their areas of responsibility. The poster, postcard, and t_shirt
aft was received and approved by the committee. The designated corors
will be black on yellow paper; the t-shirts will be a white image on black
material. It was determined that postcards will be provided to sand city
open studio participants, Group Show participants, Sand City residents,
and specified dignitaries. Access Monterey peninsula (AMp), the City of
Monterey public broadcast terevision station, wiil have.producer phyilis
Davies cover the event by video. Stephen Vagnini ofSLV Music
Management has signed the contract (g2,5OO budget) confirming the
musical acts, stage, sound equipment. However the Big sur Natives were
paid separately ($500). Greg arranged for the San Francisco..mummers,,
to perform (9500). coast weekry wifl have an interview with chair, Todd
Kruper, and will be featured in their pubrication the week of the event.

The vendors have confirmed their attendance: Gil,s Gourmet Gallery, Big
Sur Coast Foods, Casa Linda, Maido Catering, Seaside/Sand City C#;be1r
of commerce, The Art Initiative of Big sur, and cray oven was ieptaceo by
Indian Summer. The onry charge to the vendors is the g5o one+ime sand
city business license fee; however, they are responsible for providing their
own water and electrical needs.

The following sand city studios wiil be open: Deakins studio, stefani Esta
Studio, Norman Foster Studio, Hawthorne Art Warehouse, Sand City



Sculpture, Leonardini Studio, Slautterback Studio, Suskah Studio, The
Informalists (Johnny Apodaca, Cyndra Bradford, Jeff Smith), and the
Group Show at the new Hawthorne building.

At the September 30s meeting, Police Chief Klein led the discussion of the
proposed event infrastructure and logistics. This discussion included
public safety issues (policing, parking, and street closures), setup, and
emergency vehicle access. His department is also providing the
"sandwich boards" for the open studio artists to use for a poster display
outside of their studio,

VII. ADJOURNMENT
Next meeting will be October 24s,, 7;00 P.M. for an after-event debriefing.


